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Future Pathway of report: None 
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Summary: 

The attached report is being considered by Cabinet on 24 June 2021.  It provides 
details of the aims, objectives, scope, funding and governance of the Reconnect 
Programme.  
 

Recommendation(s): 

Members of the Children and Young People’s Cabinet Committee are asked to note 
the report to Cabinet on 24 June 2021.   
 

 

Background Documents 
 

1.1 The Reconnect: Kent C&YP Programme paper, which went to Cabinet on 15 
March 2021, was used to support the development of this report. 

 

Contact Details 

 
Report Author: 

 

David Adams 
Reconnect Programme Director 

Relevant Director: 
 

Matt Dunkley CBE, Corporate Director, 
Children, Young People and Education 

03000 414989 
 

david.adams@kent.gov.uk 

          03000 416 991 
 

Matt.Dunkley@kent.gov.uk 
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